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NDHP PROMOTES HUBBLE TO SERGEANT 

NARRATIVE: Colonel Brandon Solberg announces the promotion of Trooper Coby Hubble 

to Sergeant. Hubble earned an associate degree in criminal justice with an emphasis in 

homeland security from Rasmussen College-Fargo in 2009. After 12 years of working in local 

enforcement, he joined the NDHP and graduated from the Highway Patrol Academy in June 

2020.  

Trooper Hubble was initially stationed as a traffic enforcement trooper in Williston 

and transferred to Crosby in October 2021. Sgt. Hubble will serve as a regional sergeant in 

the northwest region, effective February 29, 2024. 

 
Colonel Brandon Solberg presented Sgt. Coby Hubble with a promotional plaque at a ceremony in Williston on February 28, 2024. 

 

For more information, contact: Sgt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, jclawson@nd.gov, 701-328-2447 
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